Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Andrew Parker <andrew@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 3:14 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: hope_rene@yahoo.com

Subject: [EXT] Ray Westall Operating Senseline Booster Release Notification
Attachments: C-141 Senseline Booster Release July 2 2019.pdf

NMOCD and SLO:

Please accept this email as the 24-hour release notification for the above referenced location and attached C-141. We
are in the process of filing the C-141 along with the NMOCD application fee which went into effect on July 1, 2019.

Please contact me with any questions.

Andrew Parker

R.T. Hicks Consultants
Durango Field Office
970-570-9535



